
Dear Boys’ Latin Students and Families,
 
Click on the photo below for a brief message as we begin the first full day of classes for the 177th year of the
Boys’ Latin School of Maryland.  Have a great day and wonderful school year. It’s a great day to be a Laker!

WELCOME BACK!

 
All the best,
 
 

Christopher J. Post

 

https://youtu.be/J8DldSItH5Q


Headmaster
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